
      

    

 

 

Snap-on Incorporated to Webcast 2024 Annual Shareholder Meeting  

 

KENOSHA, Wis.—April 11, 2024—Snap-on Incorporated (NYSE: SNA) announced 

today that it will webcast its 2024 Annual Meeting of Shareholders live on Thursday,  

April 25, 2024, beginning at approximately 10:00 a.m. Central.   

To attend this event, visit https://www.snapon.com/EN/Investors/Investor-Events and 

click on the link to the webcast.  The archived presentation will also be available on the 

Snap-on website, www.snapon.com, for at least ninety days. 

About Snap-on 

Snap-on Incorporated is a leading global innovator, manufacturer, and marketer of tools, 

equipment, diagnostics, repair information and systems solutions for professional users 

performing critical tasks including those working in vehicle repair, aerospace, the military, 

natural resources, and manufacturing. From its founding in 1920, Snap-on has been 

recognized as the mark of the serious and the outward sign of the pride and dignity working 

men and women take in their professions. Products and services are sold through the 

company’s network of widely recognized franchisee vans, as well as through direct and 

distributor channels, under a variety of notable brands. The company also provides 

financing programs to facilitate the sales of its products and to support its franchise 

business. Snap-on, an S&P 500 company, generated sales of $4.7 billion in 2023, and is 

headquartered in Kenosha, Wisconsin. 
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For additional information on Snap-on, visit www.snapon.com or: 

Investor contact:      Media contact: 

Sara Verbsky       Samuel Bottum    

262/656-4869       262/656-5793 
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